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Dear Parent/Carer office@pms.sslp.uk 

Y8 Leavers’ Activities 2025 

Presentation Evening 

It's that time of year when we start to think about saying a fond farewell to our Year 8 pupils. 
To mark the end of their time at Perton Middle School, we will be holding a Leavers’ 

Presentation Evening on Monday 14" July at 6:15pm and would be delighted if you, their 
parents and carers, could join us in this celebration. It will be held at school and | would ask 

that all visitors take their seats by 6pm. 

The event is intended to mark their four years spent at Perton Middle School with the 

presentation of a year book donated by the school to each leaver. There will also be formal 

presentations of awards to pupils as well as theatrical items performed by Year 8 students. 

To enable us to plan effectively, | would be grateful if you could complete and return the 

attached slip to indicate whether you will be attending and how many seats you require. 

To continue the celebrations, a disco has been arranged immediately after the formal 

presentations, starting at approximately 7:15pm and finishing at 9:00pm. If you would like 

your child to attend, please make arrangements for their homeward journey and complete 

and return the reply slip below by Monday 7" July to Mrs Prior in reception. Please note that 

children cannot attend the disco without written agreement and that it is only open to Year 8 
pupils from this school. 

Year 8 Leavers’ Drayton Manor Trip 

In addition to the above, we have also arranged a fun-filled day out at Drayton Manor Park 

on Thursday 17" July. We will leave school at 9am and return at approximately 6:15pm. 

The pupils will be allowed to go around the park in small groups and staff will be patrolling 

during the day. There will be an agreed point where pupils can return to if they get separated 

from their group and where there will always be a member of staff. Other staff will be 

stationed around the park at strategic places. 

The cost of the trip is £37.50. To confirm your child’s attendance on this trip, please make 

payment via ParentPay by Monday 7" July. 

It is hoped that all Year 8 pupils will participate in the visit, but should any pupil’s behaviour 

be deemed unacceptable, we reserve the right to remove that individual from the visit. 

He/she will spend the day in school supervised by a member of staff and parents will be 

notified by telephone. 

Yours sincerely, 

A FAMILY FOR LEARNING. A PLACE TO BELONG. A PATHWAY TO YOUR FUTURE.



Y8 Leavers’ Presentation Evening- Monday 14th July 2025 

Name of Child Form 

Please reserve *1 / 2 seats for the Leavers’ Presentation Evening on Monday 14th July 2025 

at 6:15pm. *Please circle 

| give my permission for my child to attend the Year 8 Leavers’ Disco afterwards. *Please 

circle 

*Yes No 

My child *will / will not be collected after the disco. 

Signed Date 


